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    Thursday 19th January 2017
Dear Parents,
Well done to all the children and staff who are working hard to complete their ‘I can do it’ challenge.  Some children have been very brave and have read stories in front of the whole school and we look forward to hearing Ishani sing for us in assembly on Monday.

I would like to welcome Emma Rogers who will be joining Stockham School as a Lunchtime Supervisor. She will be starting with us after the half term break.

Reminder: It is non-school uniform day on Friday. Please remember to bring your bag of unwanted clothes.  
Thank you,
Mrs Burbank.
PAs this week were Amy and Mia. Thank you for your help.  

CLASS NEWS

  Year F      In Foundation we have been learning about China and Chinese New Year. We have written postcards for China, made Chinese dragons and written our name in Chinese. In maths we have been learning to name and describe 2D shapes: circle, square, rectangle, triangle, pentagon, hexagon and octagon.
  Year 1
This week in English we have been writing instructions on how to be a Superhero.  In maths we have been learning how to tell the time. We have been learning o'clock and half past.  We have also been sequencing to help us with what time we do things during the day.  In science we have been looking around school for different materials.
  Year 2
      This week in English we have written instructions for creating a Lowry collage.  In maths we have been practising our 5 and 10 times tables.  In RE we have thought about how we care for others.
    Year 3
This week we have been working hard writing recounts about the Stone Age Boy and solving place value problems.  In topic we have been learning about the different materials used to construct Stone Age houses.
  Year 4      Year 4 have begun learning about Vincent Van Gogh in art this week and have produced some great pieces of work based on 'A Starry Night.'  In maths we enjoyed carrying out a fraction investigation using Smarties!  In science we made string telephones to investigate how sound travels.
  Year 5      Year 5 have been persuading people to visit Wantage in English this week! We have also been painting David Hockney style landscape pictures in art!
    Year 6      This week year 6 have been working really hard on their SATs tests and applying all their knowledge. In science they have been looking at evolution and in history they have been exploring Mayan inventions.
Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F

Jayden for working really hard with his writing and for being extra helpful with tidying up.  Phoebe for joining in more in phonics and blending well to read new words.
Year 1
Alfie R for being very brave and determined at swimming. He never gave up!

                     Molly W for working really hard to learn her lines and speak loudly and clearly when practising  assembly.
Year 2

Libby for demonstrating great confidence in every lesson and consistently working hard.  Noah for confidence and pride in knowing his 2,5 and 10 times tables!
Year 3 
Lila and Ella for showing determination, confidence and perseverance when learning their 8 x tables!  Well done! 
Year 4
Nicole for persevering with some tricky fraction work in maths this week!


Esmae for showing great teamwork skills and working well with others in all subjects!
Year 5
The whole of Year 5 for having a determined attitude to make their assembly as good as it possibly could be!
Year 6
All of year 6 for determination and confidence when working independently and trying their very best!
Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Year 2 for having the tidiest room. Well done! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Year 6 for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done Year 6!
Don’t forget, this Friday is non-uniform and clothing collection day for our Bag2School clothing collection (please bring in your contribution bag(s) to the school hall). By now your child should have brought home a collection bag – but if not, don’t worry you can use any carrier bag or bin bag. Please fill it with your unwanted but usable clothes, shoes, bags and soft toys! All your donations, no matter how big or small, will contribute to our total and help raise funds for the children’s activities. Thank you for your support.
School Uniform
If you need new uniform please order online or by telephone.  The website is pmgschoolwear.co.uk and the order line is 0800 4046644.

Book bags and PE bags are also available to be purchased from pmgschoolwear.









